
Safety Advisory Committee Report to Academic Senate 

November 16, 2022 

Updates from November 9, 2022, Committee Meeting 

Announcements: 

• Biennial Review: Alcohol & Other Drug Prevention Report – Draft is Posted for Review 

o Report Link 

• Contact M&O for any leak related items due to the recent storms. 

• Emergency Operation Plan Training will be scheduled for Spring 2023 Flex week. 

• Supplemental Paid Leave for Covid-19 illness is paid by the state.  Contact Trudi Blanco or HR on 

how to claim it.  40 hours for employees, 40 hours to care for family members. 

o Note: District Office handles employee Covid concerns and BC Campus handles student 

covid concerns. 

 

Completed Items: 

• As part of the Cleary Act Compliance, The Annual Security Report was submitted. View it here 

Upcoming Items: 

• Committee Charge under review. 

• Safety night walks will be scheduled for the fall at all BC Campus locations and district office 

• Updated Emergency Operations Plan (EOP) being worked on with outside vendor, IMReady. 

Officer Aaron Harrison is working on updating the Emergency procedures training that he will be 

scheduling by building and floor for Building Marshalls. 

• Process and procedures on Safely Handing Chemicals and a Safety Hygiene Plan. Campus Safety 

Data Sheet (SDS) information can be found at: https://kernccd-keenan.safecollegessds.com/ 

• College Safety is creating a map for M&O to review areas for installing bollards to prevent larger 

vehicles from coming on campus.  Both Uber and Lyft navigation take drivers to the Campus 

Center.   M&O indicated they would like to complete this work in the next three months. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
Roy Allard, Faculty Co-Chair 
Joe Grubbs, Administrative Co-Chair 
Chris Glaser, Classified Co-Chair 
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